
   
 

Joint Communiqué #2 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

Sept. 20, 2017 
 

 
 
 
The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on Sept. 20, 2017.   
 
The team members addressed: 
 

 Memorandum of Understanding – Global Positioning Systems (“GPS”)  

 Started Compensation Study 

 

This IBB Team continues its’ work for all classified employees and will meet again on            
Oct. 19 & 20, 2017  
 

 Continue Compensation Study 

 Salary 

 Restoration 

 Reclassification 
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